FLE

Geneslﬂ Donielle

From: JOHN <jgembka@centurylink.net>

Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2014 8:41 AM

To:

Puco Docketing

Subject: Increased rates

file my comments into the docket for Case # 14-1297-EL-550

| am against the rate increases. The PUCO is supposed to protect the consumer but continues to allow the rate increases
to skyrocket in a time when people are hurting financially the most. The electric rates are out of control already, and an

increase on top of current rates will put an unfair burden on the consumer. Where does it stop? How much is enough for
these companies? Greed has taken over and it needs to stop.
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